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CALENDAR REMINDERS





Jan 20- No School





Feb 17-21 Feb Vacation





January Birthdays


Kenzie- Jan. 5


Aaliyah- Jan. 22








WHAT ARE WE DOING IN SCHOOL?





We joined Jack and Annie as they tackle the Amazon and the Rainforest.





Theme:  Amazon Rain Forest - Afternoon on the Amazon





What Reading & Writing Skills are being practiced? During the chapter summaries, the children continue to write words by listening for as many sounds as they can. Some children are even writing two sentences now! Mrs. Pereira and I try to encourage the children to spell the sight words accurately. 





What Math Skills are being practiced?  In the Math, we worked on finding and drawing shapes, teen numbers and solving number stories.   








EXTENSIONS AT HOME:





Make your own IHWH game using sight words for your child.  


Draw tally lines for numerals 5 & above. Remember how to draw a group of 5! 


Practice how to write letters on “highway”                lines. 


Make a BINGO board with sight words. Play and have fun! 








We have been so excited to join Jack and Annie’s adventure into the Amazon Rainforest.  


�Spotlight Activity:  Literacy Centers- This week we began working in smaller groups in our literacy centers. Mrs. Pereira and I have been teaching the children the new routine in the centers so that the children may work within their groups to accomplish new & review literacy center tasks. Most centers now have a half sheet of paper, a “learning record,” where the children record some of the work that has happened in the center. This week, we began with the first 5 chapters of Afternoon on the Amazon.














WEB CONNECTIONS


� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com" ��http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�


Try these games…


Math- Base 10 Bingo


ELA- Alphabet Antics & Phoneme Flop 











WISH LIST





Soft Tissues


Double Sided Tape


Small Paper Cups 





Thank you for supporting our classroom! 
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Sight Words: I hope you continue to practice the sight words both the old and the new.  We have learned over 50 words at this time. You can help your child by practicing once a day. It should only take between 5 and 10 minutes. You can also have them practice writing them at home. They can write on white boards, Magna Doodles, use play dough, or shaving cream on your shower walls! Have FUN with it! 




















